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  NMDOT to begin night work on N.M. 48 in Ruidoso 
 
Ruidoso – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will continue resurfacing work to 
N.M. 48 in Ruidoso this summer.  The project includes approximately 3.5 miles of pavement preservation 
on a portion of N.M. 48 (Sudderth Drive).  Work will take place during the day and at night to complete 
the project by the end of the summer.    
 
“This section of N.M. 48 is one of the most heavily traveled stretches of roadway in our region,” said 
Ralph Meeks District Two Engineer.  “Rain has delayed the project and the ability to do these repairs day 
and night should ensure the completion of this work by the end of the summer.”  
 
Between 11:00 p.m. and 5:00 a.m., and between 6:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday, 
work will take place.  During the project motorists can expect intermittent lane closures.  Motorists are 
asked to watch for construction personnel working in the area, observe temporary single-lane closures, 
and reduce speed while work is taking place.  
 
The $1.5 million project includes resurfacing work, new signing and striping and other miscellaneous 
work.  Construction is scheduled to be complete by early September. 
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 

### 
Manon Arnett, District Two Public Information Officer (575) 637-7210 (office) 
or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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